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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Anthony Goh <goh.tonyfx@gmail.com>
Monday, March 15, 2010 11:49 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr Stawick,

I would like to voice my opinion that I strongly object to the proposal for the Leverage change in
Retail Forex trading.

Please also be informed that I trade on FXDD and my identification number is RIN 3038-AC61.

Thanking you I remain,

Yours sincerely,

Anthony Goh


